
 

THE HELPING HAND SCHOLAR GREEN NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the weekly well-being Newsletter! 

Hi everyone. This week I would like everyone to think about trying something 

new. It may be eating something new, a new craft e.g knitting, learning to 

juggle, learn a song- it’s your choice! I’ve learnt how to play Chess and each 

game I play, I get better and better and am now winning a few! Remember you 

can email me jashworth@scholargreen.cheshire.sch.uk  and I’d love to hear some of 

the new things you have achieved. It’s a bank holiday for a very special reason 

as I’m sure you’re all aware. Have a great 75th VE Day and if you are planning a 

garden party. I hope the sun shines and you have a great time. Mrs A. x 

 

 

 

mailto:jashworth@scholargreen.cheshire.sch.uk

